
 

 

 
Memo       
Date: March 24th, 2021  

To: Horse people   

From: Red Shores Race Office   

RE: Ship In Access 

SHIP IN ACCESS 

We are happy to announce that ship in privileges will resume Friday, 
March 26th, 2021 at both Charlottetown and Summerside locations. 

Anyone wishing to ship in must provide negative tests results for all 
horses scheduled to ship in to April Myers (april.myers@alc.ca). 

Please refer to the “Next Steps” document that was released on 
March 18th, 2021 for testing requirements specific to your 
circumstances. 

Trainer Equine Health Verification Forms can be found on the Red 
Shores website www.redshores.ca, under Horseperson’s Info; in the 
Charlottetown Race Office (Tue-Fri 8:30-4); or at the Security Podium 
at the Summerside Raceway.  These forms must be submitted to the 
Charlottetown Race Office or emailed to April or Tara prior to 
requesting training time. 

Please allow one full business day for processing.  You will be 
contacted with an approval and confirmed stall assignment. 

To request ship in training time and stalls in Charlottetown please 
contact Tara Poulton Myers at 902-629-6636 or via email 
tara.poulton.myers@alc.ca. 

To request ship in training time and stalls in Summerside please 
contact Dawn Hubbard at 506-874-2184 or via email 
dawnhubbard@live.ca. 
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